
September 15, 2021 
To: Campus 
From: Vice President of Administration and Finance  
Subject: Annual Security and Fire Safety Report 
 

 

Colleagues and Students, 

Pursuant to the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act, the 
2021 Annual Security Report (ASR) is now available for viewing at www.csusb.edu/clery-act. The ASR 
contains the current security and safety-related policy statements, emergency preparedness and 
evacuation information, crime prevention and sexual assault prevention information, and information 
about drug and alcohol prevention programming. The ASR also contains statistics of Clery crimes for the 
San Bernardino and Palm Desert Campuses for the years 2018-2020. A paper copy of the ASR is available 
upon request by contacting the Office of the Clery Director located at Sierra Hall Room 129B. 
 
Pursuant to the Higher Education Opportunity Act, the (current year) Annual Fire Safety Report (AFSR) is 
now available for viewing at www.csusb.edu/clery-act. The purpose of this report is to disclose statistics 
for fires that occurred within the San Bernardino Campus housing facilities for the years 2018-2020, and 
to distribute fire safety policies and procedures intended to promote safety on campus. A paper copy of 
the AFSR is available upon request by contacting the Housing Office located at Cajon Hall Room 127. 

For further information, please contact the University Police Department at (909) 537-5165. 

Thank you,  

Sam 

 
Sam Sudhakar, Ph.D. 
Administrator in Charge, Administration and Finance 
CIO & VP for Information Technology Services 
California State University San Bernardino 
(909) 537-5100 
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